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Happy New Year!

This is why we have not sent Christmas cards this year - we
have been having a wonderful time celebrating Gwil and
Sarah's wedding in the New Forest!

We hope you have a very happy and healthy 2024!
Lots of love

Jo and Richard,
XX



o

b

Ubtendy Grintable

Printed in the U.K. on sustainably sourced card.


http://www.tcpdf.org

